COPY.
Tlopt's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

ENCLOSURES. 25th July, 1939.

Dear Sirs,

I am in receipt of your letter of the
20th instant respecting the 0il Tanker "PIETERJO",
and in compliance with your request I enclose
herewlth photographic copies of the First Entry
report and plans.

You will be so good as to return the
enclosed documents to this Office when forwarding
your report on the case.

I am, ﬂ_ear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors,

MARSEILLES.

Lloyd's Register
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